
ANNOUNCEMENT

Warmest Regards,
ONE HOPE CHARITY & WELFARE 

15 JUNE 2021

In compliance with the government of extending the 
implementation of FMCO One Hope Charity & Welfare’s

（大山脚瑶池金母慈善基金会）office will be temporarily 
closed for walk in visits from the public until 28th June 2021.
If you are in immediate need of food or medical assistances, 
please call us at 016-419 2192 or 019-232 2192. We combat 

Covid-19 together and we will be always with you.

For more information, please log in: 
www.onehopecharity.org 


